
 

REPORT ON DUBAI TRIP 

The Dubai visit, which took place from October 13th to 18th, involved 30 students from the 

3rd semester of the BCom, BBA, and BCA programs, along with three faculty members: 

Jemi Louis, Fr. Benjamin OIC, and Bineesh EK. The trip was coordinated by Jemi Louis, 

Rugma KP, and Aishwarya R. 

Upon arrival in Dubai, the group engaged in a variety of activities designed to offer a 

comprehensive experience of the city’s culture, business environment, and educational 

opportunities. 

On the second day, participants embarked on a city tour that included visits to iconic 

landmarks such as the Burj Khalifa, Burj Al Arab, Palm Jumeirah, Ain Dubai, and Dubai 

Marina. They also visited the Museum of the Future and enjoyed the famous Dubai Fountain 

show, followed by a dinner cruise that offered both sightseeing and entertainment. 

The third day took the group to Old Dubai, where they explored the Gold Souk, Spice Souk, 

and enjoyed a traditional Abra ride along the creek. In the afternoon, the students participated 

in a desert safari, which included dune bashing, a cultural performance, and a barbecue 

dinner under the stars. 

The next two days were focused on business and academic visits. On the fourth day, the 

group met with Mr. Firose Khan, CEO of Arabian Business Centre, and visited Middlesex 

University. They also explored Wings of Mexico and had time for shopping. On the fifth day, 

they met with CEO Mr. Sukesh from 10x Technology and visited both Birmingham 

University and Amity University. The day also included a visit to Envirol LLC, providing 

students with insights into local business practices. 

The final day of the trip featured a session at The Queen Elizabeth 2 Academy and a visit to 

Coral Perfumes’ factory. The group also explored cultural sites like the Grand Mosque and 

the House of Wisdom in Sharjah, followed by visits to luxury car showrooms before 

returning to Abu Dhabi for the flight home. 

Overall, the trip was a success, providing students with a valuable combination of academic 

learning, business exposure, and cultural experiences. Feedback from participants highlighted 

the enriching nature of the trip and the opportunities it provided for personal and professional 

growth. 

 

 

 



Social Media links 

https://www.instagram.com/reel/DBvO5_0qYTf/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igsh=MzRlODBiN

WFlZA== 

https://www.instagram.com/reel/DBQFkLiS8ZH/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igsh=MzRlODBiN

WFlZA== 

https://www.instagram.com/p/DBIoz1tSgtX/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igsh=MzRlODBiNWFlZ

A== 
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